
 
Vandyk West Park Subdivision 
Inbox 

 
Barry Wray  
 

Tue, Nov 3, 3:03 PM 
(1 day ago) 

 
 
 

to me 

 
 

I would like to add my comments for Cobourg Council 
regarding the potential issues which will be incurred if the 
West Park development continues as is currently 
planned.  My major concern is for the safety of all 
commuters and pedestrians that use Carlisle St. East as a 
main thoroughfare for their travels to/from this area in 
Cobourg.   
With the on the street parking that takes place currently, 
the number of vehicles using the street, the pedestrian 
traffic, the seemingly narrow and curving roadway this 
street is an accident waiting to happen. 
This is before any additional vehicles and pedestrians are 
added to this street if this present poorly designed plan is 
implemented.  
An updated review of the present outdated plan is an 
absolute necessity taking into consideration the needs and 
concerns of the residents. 
Thanks. 
Barry and Geri Wray  
 
Life is good! 
La vie est belle! 

 

 

 




